Dawn Paton

From:

Sent: 06 October 2017 09:02

To: Planning

Subject: Ref. NYM/2017/0593/R3  creation of 2 holding areas for crossing near Moorcock

Farm ( A171)

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for the amended plans to the above ( your letter dated 2/10/2017 ) . I supported wholeheartedly
the first application and again fully support the amended plans for this crossing. It will be of great value to
horse riders to link the BWs on both sides of the A171 with this improved crossing. I wonder if Highways
will be putting in suitable horse warning signs either side of this crossing, I have seen no mention of this and
I believe that signs need to be erected to warn drivers of the possibility that horse riders ( and of course
other users ) will be crossing at this point. [ know there is some reluctance for the erection of signs but on
such a busy road as this [ think they will be essential.

Many thanks to Naomi Green for all her hard work on this application, and T look forward to using this safer
crossing in the near future.

Yours sincerely,
Bill Tait,

horse rider and walker





